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Date:  February 7, 2008 
 
To:  Mayor Alan Hanks, City Council Members 
 
From:  Jerry W. Cole   
 
Subject:  Grant Request 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summary: The money to build Vicki Powers Park phase one has been 

budgeted and the Consultant RFP will be coming forward shortly.  We have 

a chance to add to the park by applying for a grant for a shade structure from 

American Academy of Dermatology.  This grant would provide us up to 

$8,000 toward a shade structure to be placed in Vicki Powers Park. The 

shade structure would be used by those citizens that would be using the park 

and playground with their families. 

 
 
Recommendations:  Allow Parks and Recreation to go forward and  
   apply for Grant. 
 
 
 


